
FLUSHING COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

INVITATION TO BID  

The Flushing Community Schools’ Board of Education is accepting sealed bids for a 2018 ¾ Ton 4WD 

Work Truck, White, Regular Cab, Automatic Transmission, Heavy Duty Alternator, Dual Batteries, 

Trailer/Plow Package.  Completed bid documents shall be firm, be enclosed in a sealed envelope marked 

“SEALED BID – 2018 Work Truck” on the outside of the envelope and shall be delivered or mailed to:  Tim 

Stein, Superintendent, Flushing Community Schools, 522 N. McKinley Road, Flushing, Michigan, 

48433.  Proposals will be accepted until 3:00 p.m., Monday, June 18, 2018, at which time they will be 

publically opened and acknowledged.  The district reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, accept a 

bid other than the low bid, and to waive informalities, irregularities, and/or errors in the bid proposals, 

which they feel to be in their own best interest.  For the complete Invitation to Bid, please contact Jerrod 

Locascio, Director of Maintenance, at (810) 591-2795. 

 


